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OTARI SCHOOL ENROLMENT JUNE 2021 – JULY 2022 

 
Places in MONTESSORI Years 1, 5, 6, 7, 8 

 
Places in MĀORI IMMERSION – New Entrants/Year 1 

 
Otari School Board of Trustees is limited in the number of places it is able to 
offer students as a consequence of operating an enrolment scheme, details 
of which are available at the school office. 
 
The Board has determined that there are spaces available as follows: 
• For the Montessori Strand, out of zone students who turn 5 

between 1 July 2021 - 1 July 2022 and any students who wish 
to attend Montessori in years 5, 6, 7 or 8 this year or at the 
start of 2022. 
 

• For the special programme (Māori Immersion) for out of zone 
students who turn 5 between 1 June 2021 - 1 June 2022. 

 
For students seeking enrolment within this period the deadline for receipt of 
applications is Wednesday 26 May. Applicants will be notified of the outcome 
of applications by Monday 31 May.  
 
If the number of out of zone applicants exceeds the number of places 
available, students will be selected by ballot following the Ministry of Education 
defined priority order. If a ballot for out of zone places is required it will be held 
on Thursday 27 May. Parents will be informed of the outcome of the ballot 
within three days of it being held.  
 
Closing date for enrolment application: Wednesday 26 May 
Ballot date: Thursday 27 May  
Applicants notified: Monday 31 May 
 
Application forms are available from Otari School Office: phone 475-3018 or 
email office@otari.school.nz.  
 
Clifford Wicks  
Principal  


